
REPORT OF THE 

HIGHER EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

April 22, 2022 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Higher Education Subcommittee met on Monday, April 18, 2022, at 1:00 p.m. in Room 151. 

The Subcommittee heard testimony regarding the following items: 

1. Education to Workforce Alignment on Cyber Security at the University of Arkansas

(UA) Little Rock

2. Arkansas Teachers Collaborating to Build a Better Workforce (STRIVE) Program for

Teachers at UA Little Rock

3. K-12 to Postsecondary STEM & Computer Science Continuum: Ensuring a Highly

Skilled Future Workforce – Arkansas Department of Education

Respectfully submitted by Senator Jane English and Representative David Whitaker 
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